BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY INFORMATIONAL REPORT

APPOINTMENT OF HARFORD COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS REPRESENTATIVE TO THE HARFORD CENTER

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
August 22, 2022

Background Information

The Harford Center provides services and supports to adults with disabilities. The Harford Center is celebrating sixty (60) years of providing service to adults with disabilities in Harford County. It is the Harford Center's philosophy that each individual has the right to be treated with dignity and respect.

Discussion

The Harford Center's Board of Directors has two required, appointed positions. One of those positions is from the Board of Education and was most recently filled by Patrick Spicer, Esq. Mr. Spicer retired earlier this year, leaving a vacant position. In order for the Harford Center to be in compliance, the Board of Directors have requested that the Board of Education, appoint a new member to replace Mr. Spicer.

Interested candidate, Mr. Randy Geyer, Principal of Harford Academy at Campus Hills, is being recommended to fill the vacant position on the Harford Center's Board of Directors. Mr. Geyer is familiar with the Center's mission, vision, philosophy, and has the knowledge needed to fulfill this position.

The Harford Center Board of Director's Recommendation

The Harford Center's Board of Directors requests the Board of Education members appoint Mr. Randy Geyer, as the newest member of the Harford Center's Board of Directors.